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It is being proposed by the Solar Energy Industry to install panels on Knight Ranch road where our pit area is. This will
effectively shutdown approx. 6000 acres in this valley. This will completely close down OHV use in this area. In addition to the
proposal will close off approx. 280,000 acres throughout the Las Vegas District. WE ONLY HAVE SO MUCH AUTHORIZED
PUBLIC RIDING AREA'S IN THIS COUNTRY. WHEN WE LOSE THE FREEDOM, IT HURTS NOT JUST THE
INDIVIDUAL RIDER AND THAT FAMILY'S RECREATION, IT HAS A VERY DRAMATIC IMPACT ON THE
DOLLARS SPENT IN THE POWERSPORTS INDUSTRY...SO THEN PEOPLE LOSE THEIR JOBS. THERE SHOULD

BE OTHER AVAILABLE LANDS FOR YOUR PURPOSE. WHY TAKE LAND THAT WE NEED. THANK YOU FOR
LISTENING.



